
Monday, December 3, 2018  

Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week. 
 

Please release the following: 

 Boys Basketball (F) @ 2:00 

 Girls Soccer @ 1:15 

 Girls Basketball (JV) @ 1:15 

SPORTS 
Girls Soccer (V) vs Temple City @ Duarte Tourney—3:00 
 

Boys Basketball  vs La Puente @ SVHS  
(F) 3:15 (V) 4:30 (V) 6:00 
 

Girls Basketball  
(JV) vs Temecula Valley @ Santiago HS—4:00  
(V) vs Glendora @ Covina HS—5:00  
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 

Attention All 10th grade students: 

Do you have a strong interest in leadership and making a 
difference in your school/community? HOBY (ho-bee) is 
looking for a sophomore from Sierra Vista HS interested 
in developing their leadership skills to attend their annual 
summer state leadership seminar free of cost!!  Don’t 
miss this unique experience, please see Mrs. Sandra 
Anaya in the Career Center as soon as possible! Deadline 
to submit your application is Wednesday, December 
5.  Applications should be submitted starting now until 
December 5.   For more information, you may also visit 
www.hoby.org.  

Debate Club Students – we’ll get together again tomorrow 
in Room 301 @ lunch for our next meeting!  See you there.  

Attention all NAMI club members there is an important 
meeting today, we are announcing some important 
upcoming events!  Also, we are meeting outside of room 
407 to complete a yoga class with Ms. Peregrina!  The 
meeting is from 3:10-4:10pm today! See you there and 
bring a towel or mat!  If you don't have a towel or 
mat....we will have a few extras, so come learn yoga and 
relieve some stress! 

Girls, are you interested in being a part of our Stunt 
team?  This is the Sport part of our cheer program.  If you 
would like to try out, pick up an application in the Front 
Office.  Tryouts are on TODAY from 4:15-6:15pm in the 
Cheer Room.  You need to have a physical so make sure 
you get one done asap if you don’t have one already.  See 
you there! 

Attention Seniors:  A representative from Mt. SAC will 
me here today during lunch in the Career Center.  If you 
have any questions, come by and see her. 

Attention all students: 

Sierra Vista High School is fortunate enough to have been 
given a donation to a free all-expense paid roundtrip to 
participate in the Women’s March in Washington 
DC. The trip will take place from January 17th-
January 20th. In addition to the Women’s March, all 
students selected will be taking tours all around our 
nation’s most historical monuments. To apply for this trip, 
please visit our website for instructions and the 
application. All applications are due on TODAY. Don’t 
miss out on this wonderful opportunity. If you need any 
additional information regarding this trip, please see     
Mr. Cuevas,  Mr. Marquez, or Mrs. Ponce. 

http://www.hoby.org

